
October 17, 2011

A meeting of the Committee of the L.U.D. of Warren was held at the Town Office on Monday, October
17, 2011 at 6:30 p.m. with the following present: Chairperson S. Park and Committee members B. Munro,
M. Lamb and G. Peltz and recording secretary K. McKinnon.

With a quorum present, S. Park called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

G. Peltz – M. Lamb
THAT the agenda for the meeting be approved as amended.

For 4
Carried

G. Peltz – B. Munro
THAT the minutes of the previous meeting of October 3, 2011 be adopted as read.

For 4
Carried

Delegations

Old Business

Correspondence was received and reviewed from the following:

 R.M. of Woodlands – Council Minutes September 27, 2011
 R.M. of Woodlands – Transportation Committee minutes – October 4, 2011
 R.M. of Woodlands – Drainage Committee minutes – October 4 and 6, 2011
 Lisa Diell – Concerns with filling in culverts on Riddell Street

New Business

A letter was received from Lisa Diell expressing her concerns with the culverts being covered in front of
her property on Riddell Street. The LUD Committee is again requesting recommendations from the
Drainage Committee for a solution to this problem. If the Drainage Committee cannot provide a solution
to this problem, the LUD Committee is again requesting to have a manhole installed in the culvert at 324
Riddell Street.

G. Peltz to discuss the exposed culverts at 328 and 332 Riddell Street with the Drainage Committee.

Tyson Langrell and Tyler Bennett have taken levels of the swale behind their homes and will excavate as
is required.

B. Munro – G. Peltz
THAT we do now adjourn at 7:30 p.m. to meet again Monday, November 7, 2011 at 6:30 p.m.

Carried

Chairperson Recording Secretary
S. Park K. McKinnon


